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 Abstract 

emi, 26 Eylül 

nedeniyle son derece rasyonel ve uygulanabilir nitelikte 
 

 

Turkey is located in a seismically active region where the 
effects of shallow earthquakes are intensely occured. Since 
a significant portion of our existing structures was 
constructed without engineering services, the earthquakes 
that was experienced in the past have caused great loss. It 
is obvious that unless effective measures are taken to 
increase the earthquake resistance of our cities, possible 
earthquakes that may occur in the future will also cause 
great damage. For this reason, it is necessary to eliminate 
our structures with unknown earthquake safety from the 
existing building stock, determine their current status and 
take immediate action to reduce earthquake risk. Especially 
in terms of the expected Istanbul earthquake, questioning 
the earthquake safety of structures built before 2000 and 
strengthening these structures to increase Istanbul's 
earthquake resistance is also of great importance for the 
future of our country. Of the painful experiences we have 

earthquake, the September 26, 2019 Silivri earthquake and 

most prominent examples of recent history. Here, different 
retrofitting techniques are presented which are crucial in 
terms of the preparation for possible Istanbul earthquake. 
These methods are considered to be extremely applicable 
since they do not require the evacuation of residents.  
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